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MISSION 
“Personalize learning for every student through rigor, relevance and relationships.” 

BOARD MEMBER VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Marysville Public Schools District is seeking applications for the current vacant 

position on the Board of Education.  An individual will be appointed to fill the vacant 

position through December 31, 2026, and will be replaced by the individual elected to 

the position (based on the Tuesday, November 3, 2026, election results), on January 1, 

2027. 

Interested candidates must submit an email or letter expressing interest in the Board 

position, along with their qualification to the Board President, Dave Schmorrow at 

dschmorrow@marysvilleschools.us no later than 3:00 pm on July 22, 2025. 

Following a review of the submitted materials, the board will schedule interviews with 

select candidates on or before by August 5, 2025, and make their selection no later than 

August 8, 2025.  Please note, not all applicants may be selected for an interview.   

If you have any questions concerning the roles and responsibilities of a Board of 

Education Member, please contact Dave Schmorrow at 

dschmorrow@marysvilleschools.us or Tracie Eschenburg at 810-455-6007.  

Great futures begin in Marysville Public Schools!  
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